
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE RECIRCULATED FOCUSED INITIAL STUDY WITH 

PROPOSED MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION FOR THE MANTHEY ROAD 
BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 
 

WHAT’S BEING 
PLANNED 

The City of Lathrop (City), in cooperation with California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), 
proposes to replace the Manthey Road Bridge to address issues of safety and circulation and to improve 
bicycle and pedestrian access. The replacement bridge will be along the proposed Golden Valley 
Parkway alignment. The Draft IS/EA was circulated for public review between September 11 and 
October 11, 2011.  

WHY THIS 
NOTICE 

The City has prepared a Recirculated Focused IS/MND to disclose enhanced mitigation measures to 
reduce impacts of the project on two special-status species, Swainson’ hawk and riparian brush rabbit, 
in response to comments on the Draft IS/EA from California Department of Fish and Wildlife. There 
are no changes to project impacts. This notice is to tell you of the availability of this document for you 
to read and participate in a public review and comment. 

  

 
WHAT’S 
AVAILABLE 

The Recirculated Focused IS/MND and other project information are available for review and copying 
at the City of Lathrop office at 390 Towne Centre Drive, Lathrop, California, on weekdays from 8:30 
AM to 4:30 PM. The Recirculated Focused IS/EA is also available for download:  
https://www.ci.lathrop.ca.us/com-dev/page/public-review-documents  

WHERE YOU 
COME IN 

 

You are invited to review the Recirculated Focused IS/MND for the Manthey Road Bridge 
Replacement project and submit comments. Please mail your comments to Angel Abarca, City of 
Lathrop Public Works Department, 390 Towne Centre Drive, Lathrop, CA 95330 or email them to 
aabarca@ci.lathrop.ca.us.  Your comments must be postmarked no later than December 13, 2021. 
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